
 

 

 
 

March 6, 2018 
 

Press Release 
 
 
1. The Karenni National Progressive Party (KNPP) and the Peace Commission of National 

Reconciliation and Peace Center (NRPC) will hold a preliminary bilateral meeting at 
10:00 a.m. on March 7, 2018 at the NRPC office in Yangon, Myanmar.  
 

2. The implementation process of the bilateral agreements reached between the two parties 
at state level and union level will be discussed at the meeting.  

 
3. Moreover, KNPP will discuss ways to move forward in the peace process and negotiate 

on matters in the 8 Points Proposal of the United Nationalities Federal Council that have 
not been resolved.  
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